
nr. illiam H. Kilpatrick 
106 MorningsideDrive 
'ew York 27, ew York 

My dear Dr. Kilpatrick, 

May 5, 1955 

I am enclosing a document written by 
Mrs. McCullough which T am sure will be of 
interest to you. 

Both Mrs. McCullough and I would 
appreciate your reading 1 t and sendingany
comments you may have to me. If there are any 
inaccuracies of date or emphasis, we are anxious 
to orrcct them. 

Since I have only a limitednumber ot 
copies I should appreciate your returning this 
one to rne when you have finished reading it . 
Later, when we have a final version, I shall 
send you a copy to keGp. 

ith kind regards, 

Yours sincerely, 

Frederick Burkhardt
President 


